
  

 
City of Salem 

Zoning Board of Appeals 
 
Will hold a public hearing for all persons interested in the petition of JORDAN RYAN requesting a special 
permit per Section 3.3.5 of the Salem Zoning Ordinance to expand a nonconforming structure by 
constructing a porch addition at 30 NURSERY STREET (Map 27, Lot 192). The public hearing will be held 
on Monday, November 19, 2018 at 6:30 PM, 1st floor, at 98 Washington Street. 
 

   
 
Salem News publication dates: 11/5/2018 & 11/12/2018 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KIMBERLEY DRISCOLL 
MAYOR 
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